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Dear Parents,   
 We  are coming to the end of a very busy term at school and I know 

the children, staff and families are looking forward to the summer 

break. Thank you for your continued support throughout the year, it 

is always appreciated. 

We have welcomed new foundation children into school as part of 

the transition programme, it was lovely to see how supportive our 

current foundation children ere during their visits. We look forward 

to meeting our new families in September.  

 

 

 

 

 

It seems like only yesterday that our current year six were playing in 

the foundation garden and now we are preparing ourselves to say 

goodbye and good luck. Whilst it is extremely exciting for them to 

embark on the next stage of their education, we will be very sad to 

see them go. In traditional Wood Ley style, the children will be      

celebrating their last few weeks here  with a trip to Africa Alive,     

Pleasure wood Hills and a leavers picnic ( dates on the last page.)  

Year 4 Sleepover  - Friday 7th July 

The children are looking forward to 

sleeping at school on Friday night., alt-

hough past experience tells us there is 

not a lot of sleeping. The children will  

return to school on Friday at   4:30pm 

to enjoy their supper and stay until Saturday morning at 9.00am. 

Thank you in advance to the staff for organising and supervising the 

event.   



Star of the Week                                                                 

Well done to the students who received 
the  star of the week award in  June. We are 
all extremely proud of their  achievements 
and their outstanding  contribution to 
Wood Ley School. 
We are delighted that Holly and Willow 
classes have now joined the Friday   
achievement assembly. 
Hazel:  Class, Frasier, Brooke 
 
Juniper: Class, Ryley, Millie 
 
Acer:  Zac, Eddie, Jamie, Michael, Charlie 
 
Cedar: Lily, Sofia, Jack 
 
Poplar: Albert, Louis 
 
Maple  Grace, Evan, Chloe  
 
Beech: Oliver, Bella, Kyla-Mae 
 
Elm: Callum, Alfie, James, Aiyla 
 
Cherry: Billy, Eli, Lacey, Willow 
 
Oak: Lili, Isabella, Noah, Olivia 
 
Willow: Harper, Sophie, Evie, Summer,   
Lucas, Hassan, Florence, Logan 
 
Holly: Mia, Albie, Arthur, Merewyn, Owen 
Caleb, Jack, Joshua 
 
 
SEND Drop In Thursday  28th September       

Mrs Spinks is looking forward to meeting 

parents at the next SEND drop in session in 

the library on  Thursday 28th September . 

If your child is on the SEND register and 

you have issues you would like to raise 

with Mrs Spinks at the drop in please     

contact her  by e mail         

We have recently added TTRS  achievements to 
our star of the week assemblies. The following 
children have been awarded certificates in June: 
 
Hazel:  Jack, Layla, Jack  
Juniper: Eliza 
Acer: Riley, Bradley,  
Cedar: Joshua, Joshua, Riley 
Poplar: Elsie Mai 
Maple  Jacob, Jacob, Elsie 
Beech: Leo 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Reading Awards for  June  

Hazel: Layla, Brooke, Freddie, Layla 

Juniper: Darci, Ellie 

Acer: Abigail, Bradley, Eddie, joe 

Cedar: Lacey, Sofia 

Poplar: Isaac, Theo 

Maple: Elsie, Charles 

Beech: Eli, Bailey, Joshua 

Elm: Evie, Paige, Zachary, Georgia 

Cherry: Ronnie, Taylor, Hannah, Lacey 

Oak: Charlie, Arabella, Molly, Oliver 

Willow: Tommy, Paisley, Harry 

Holly: Robyn, Evie, Owen, Caleb 

 



                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

                  

 

 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

                            

                                                                                               

 

 

Peer Supporters  

A huge thank you to our year 6 peer supporters who have given up their breaktimes to help        

other children . You have been reliable and extremely sensible throughout the year. You should 

feel very proud of your achievements.  We are looking forward to training our new peers         

supporters currently in year 5 to  take up their positions in September. Application forms will be 

available in UKS2 for you to complete if you are interested in joining the peer supporter team in 

September .  

Play Leaders 

Thank you to our amazing team of play leaders, who have carried out their role with enthusiasm 

and commitment. They have been the most energetic and consistent team we have had at Wood 

Ley for a very long time. We really appreciate your help and support, particularly with our 

younger children. If you are currently in year 5 and are interested in being a sports leader , then 

please complete the application form in UKS2.   

Reading Buddies 

We have had a dedicated team of reading buddies from year 5 who have worked with children in 

foundation and key stage one during lunchtimes supporting their reading. They have done an 

amazing job and helped the children enjoy reading time as well as helping them with their read-

ing skills. If you are currently in year 4 and would like to be a reading buddy in September, 

please complete the application form in your classroom, thank you.  

UKS2 Production of Matilda 

The children in UKS2 have been working hard rehearsing 

their end of year production of Matilda. We are looking 

forward to welcoming UKS2 families to the                       

performances on Wednesday 12th July 1:30—3.00 and 

Thursday 13th July 6—7:30pm.  

We hope you enjoy the performances as much as the      

children have enjoyed rehearsing them.  

Refreshments will be on sale at the performances  -all      

proceeds will go towards the PTA fund.  

 

 



Term Dates 2023 / 2024 

Autumn Term 2023 

Monday 4th September 2023—Wednesday 20th December 2023 

( Half term  - Monday 23rd October 2023—Friday 27th October 2023 ) 

Spring Term 2024 

Wednesday 3rd January 2024—Thursday 28th March 2024 

( Half term Monday 19th February  -Friday 23rd February 2024) 

Summer Term 2024 

Friday 12th April 2024—Friday 19th July 2024 

( Half term Monday 27th May 2024—Friday 31st May 2024) 

Non Pupil Days ( P D Days) 
Monday 4th September 2023 
Tuesday 5th September 2023 
Wednesday 3rd January 2024 
Thursday 4th January 2024 
Friday 12th April 2024 

July. 

Tuesday 4th July—Poplar class visiting Care  Home 

Thursday 6th July—GVP Summer Sports Club UKS2 3.20 

Friday 7th July—non uniform day  - school council summer hamper donations 

Friday 7th July— Year 4 Big Sleep Over 4:30pm 

Monday 10th July—Annual school reports home this week  

Monday 10th July—2pm young carers meeting  

Wednesday 12th July   -1:30—3.00pm Matilda Production  

Thursday 13th July—6pm Matilda Production  

Friday 14th July—Africa Alive Trip  UKS2 

Monday 17th July—Year 6 Pleasure wood Hills Trip  

Tuesday 18th July—School Council Summer Fair and Raffle 3.20pm  

Friday 21st July—Y6 Leavers Picnic 2.30pm  

 

 


